
Newsletter  

July 2014- End of  term
Dear Parents, 

We have had a wonderful end of term for the children- leavers service, leavers show 
and assembly, Infant seaside day, to name just a few! 

Thank you to the very generous year 6 parents who kindly donated a bench to the 
Junior site. 

On a personal note may I take this opportunity to thank you for the gifts and cards I 
have received - you have been very kind. 

I hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday, whether you are at home or going 
away. 

Mrs K Price 

Attendance 

We presented silver and gold certificates for attendance on Wednesday. Those chil-
dren who had attendance over 95% got a silver certificate and those who were in 
school everyday were presented with a gold certificate. Congratulations to those 
who gained a gold. 

Credit Cards tombola draw 

Congratulations to Edward Mole, Zara Hadley, Victoria Gray and Timothy Bale who 
all won a £5 book voucher each in the termly tombola draw. 

Infant Cycling and Scooter events 

We are delighted to be able to offer the Infant children opportunities to take part in 
cycling activities. Further information will be circulated in the Autumn term. 

24th September - Cycle Awareness for all Infants (9-12) 

1st October - Scooter Awareness for all Infants (9-12) 

6th, 13th and 20th October - Bike Basics for Infant children who can ride without 
stabilisers (3.15 to 4.45) 

Diary Dates (items in bold are new to the calendar) 

September 

4.9.14  Return to School 

9.9.14  Secondary Transfer Familiarisation Test  

11.9.14 Secondary Transfer Test 
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13.9.14 Uniform Sale- Infant site 

23.9.14 Infant Family Service 9.10am, Cuddington Church 

24.9.14 Infant Cycling awareness morning 

29.9.14 Individual photos- Juniors 

30.9.14 Individual photos - Infants 

  Junior Family Service 9.00am Dinton Church 

October 

1.10.14 Infant Scooter training 9-12 

3.10.14 NSPCC assembly - junior site 

  Infant Bike Basics 

10.10.14 NSPCC Workshops years 5 & 6 

13.10.14 Infant Bike Basics 

14.10.14  Whole School Harvest Festival- Cuddington Church ( no parents- sorry) 

20.10.14 Infant Bike Basics 

  Bags to School 

24.10.14 MUFTI 

  Break Up for half term 
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